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Patriarch Kirill’s congratulations to Sauli Niinistӧ on his
re-election as President of the Republic of Finland
His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia has congratulated President of the Republic of
Finland Sauli Niinistӧ on his re-election.

 

His Excellence Sauli Niinnistӧ

President-elect

Republic of Finland

 

Your Excellency,

Dear Mr. President:

 

Please accept my cordial congratulations on your re-election as President of the Republic of Finland.

At the elections, which have taken place, the citizens of Finland have supported your candidature, for
they pin their hopes on you for the socio-economic development of the country and the building of peace
and public accord.

I believe that in your new tenure of presidential service the relations between our nations, with their long
history, will be invariably good-neighbourly and fruitful.

I wish you and your loved ones fortitude, God’s help and success in the important work awaiting you,
and to all the Finnish people I wish peace and prosperity.

Respectfully,



 

+ Kirill

Patriarch of Moscow and All Russia

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/47740/
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